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The things that are most memorable to me over the time I was there was going to 
Svendborg, the self-sustaining Village, and of course Copenhagen. Learning, Danish 
wise, I learned a lot more Danish than I ever have at the school this year. (I think it is 
because I have gone to it so many times and I am pretty used to it). 
 
I did my first night run this year as well, which was very, very fun and scary. I did it with 
some close friends and we all had a great time and scare! It was one of my most fun 
experiences in all of my time coming to the Sommerskole. Then of course we had to 
say goodbye, by far one of my saddest moments and happiest moments in all the 
times I have come to Sommerskole. 
 
I learned a lot this summer about Denmark, myself, other people, learning Danish and 
a lot of other things. All in all, every year the school gets better and I have more fun 
times. Thank you for your support. 
 


